
From: Jeannette Thompson <jeannette_thompson@kprdsb.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 1:33 PM 
To: Nicole Zenner <NicoleZ@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Subject: RE: Zoning By-Law Amendment Application - R-09-21 
 
Good Afternoon Nicole ~ 
 
Thank you for circulating the zoning by-law amendment application R-09-21 for review.  Please accept 
this as a formal response from Kawartha Pine Ridge District School Board (KPR).  KPR has reviewed the 
application and has not identified any concerns or issues related to our mandate with the proposed 
amendment. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 
 

Kind Regards, 
 

Jeannette Thompson 

Jeannette Thompson, BSc, MCIP, RPP 
Manager, Planning Services 
Kawartha Pine Ridge District School Board 
1994 Fisher Drive  Peterborough, ON  K9J 6X6  
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